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COBBLES COMMENT 
News and Updates from                               PTA 
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Important Dates 

2/6/23-2/10/23 
Cobbles Daytona 

Thursday 2/16, 7pm 
PTA Meeting 

2/20/23-2/24/23 
February Recess 

Friday 3/3/23, no school 
K-5 Conference Day

Presidents’ Notes
Dear Cobbles Families, 

The Groundhog saw his shadow, so six more weeks of Winter, Cobbles! 
“World Languages” is currently taking place for all grade levels learning 
Spanish. Each class is taught by a high school language student. 

Cobbles has always been a school that gives. If you find yourself with 
snacks your kids decide they don’t like anymore, please consider sending 
them to school. 

The PTA continues to search for parent volunteers to help with Spring 
events. We are hoping to hold another BINGO night, volunteers for the 
teacher luncheon at the end of the year and much more! Bring your ideas 
to our next meeting! 

We are in need of 2 Co-Presidents and a Secretary for the 2023-24 school 
year. Please let us know if you are interested! 

We had a request to change our PTA meeting dates due to the fact they 
were taking place the same day as Bay Trail. Our meeting dates for the 
rest of the year are as follows: 
• February 16th 
• March 16th 
• April 20th 
• May 18th 
• June 14th (Wednesday) 
No School February 20th -24th 

Our end of year bash is tentatively scheduled for Thursday, June 15th. 

As always, we are here for any questions, concerns or suggestions! You 
can email me at president@cobblespta.org 

Sincerely, 
Robyn O’Grady 

Cobbles PTA President
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Equity Corner



3



4

Cobbles Cares



5

This year, Cobbles has added a "snack cabinet" to
supply snacks to children who can’t always bring

one from home. 
The PTA has been supplying the snacks, but since

the need is so great, we wanted to reach out to
families for donations! 

Things like Goldfish, Pirate Booty, mini muffins,
animal crackers and pretzels are great! 

Even things that you would like to get from your
pantry that are no longer needed would be

wonderful!
Feel free to send snacks any time throughout the

year.  
They can be given to Ms. Sanchez, Ms. Donroe or

Ms. Keenan.
As always, thank you for your support!
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Harvest of the Month
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Join The PTA!

2022-2023 Membership Form 

 

Support Cobbles Elementary School and all it has to offer through the PTA! 

 

Return this form and payment to school via your child’s home folder in an envelope marked: 

Cobbles PTA Membership OR mail form along with payment to: 

Cobbles PTA, 140 Gebhardt Rd, Penfield, NY 14526 

 

□ Single Membership ($10) Name_________________________________________________________ 

□ Family/2 Individuals ($20)  

Names_______________________________________________________________________________ 

□ Cobbles Teacher Membership ($5) Name__________________________________________________ 

Address/City/Zip 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Email ____________________________________________________ Phone #____________________ 

Child/Teacher _____________________________ Child/Teacher________________________________ 

Date __________________   

(Checks payable to Cobbles PTA)    Thank you for your support! 

 

OFFICE USE: Payment Received: Cash _______ Check(#)______________ 
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UPCOMING  PROGRAMS AT PENFIELD PUBLIC LIBRARY 

Programs are sponsored by the Friends of the Penfield Public Library.  Programs are free, but 
registration is required, unless otherwise noted. 

You can register online at www.penfieldlibrary.org, or call 340-8720. 
 
 
VALENTINE’S DAY PARTY  
Saturday, February 11, 11:00 am to 12:00 pm 
For Grades K-5, with an Adult 
*Please register children only - adults do not need to register themselves* 
You and your special guest are invited to a Valentine's Day party! We will decorate some sweet treats, 
make a valentine craft, and enjoy other fun activities. 
Registration required. 
 
SUPERBOWL PARTY 
Saturday, February 11, 1:30 pm to 2:30 pm 
For Grades K-5, with an Adult 
*Please register children only - adults do not need to register themselves* 
Get ready for some football with fun crafts and treats. 
Registration required. 
 
KIDS’ BOOK CLUB 
Thursday, February 16 at 6:30 pm to 7:30 pm 
For grades 3-5 
Do you love to read? Here’s your chance to read and talk about a book with other kids.  February’s is 
Sideways Stories from Wayside School by Louis Sachar. Copies will be available to pick up at the library. 
 

SCIENCE SATURDAY  
Saturday, February 18, 1:00 pm to 2:00 pm 
Registration required for each session.  
For children in grades K-4, with an adult. 
Come to the library for some science fun! Do a hands-on science activity with a grownup. 
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2022-2023 PTA Contacts 

President Robyn O’Grady president@cobblespta.org
Vice President  Gina Geraci vice_president@cobblespta.org
Secretary Laurie Pincus secretary@cobblespta.org
Treasurer Ashley Lieber treasurer@cobblespta.org

Submit news and articles for the Cobbles Comment to cobblescomment@cobblespta.org 
Editor: Joslin Buhrman

mailto:cobblescomment@cobblespta.org
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